Dynamic Power Innovation
DPI

236 SE Baker
McMinnville, Oregon 97128

Phone:800-864-3517
Cell:  503-709-9300
E-mail:josh@dpisolar.com

June 18, 2015

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Main Hearing Room

550 Capital Street NE

Salem, Oregon 97308

Subject: Docket Number:UM 1538

Request by Dynamic Power Innovation on behalf of our customer, Alisa Christensen for waiver of the
two-month photovoltaic system interconnection application requirement set forth in OAR 800-084-
0210(1).

Commissioner,

Dynamic Power Innovation is submitting this request on behalf of our Customer, Alisa Christensen, who
had a Portland General Electric Solar Payment Program Reservation (25E5R3). Ms. Christensen applied
for the incentive April 1%, 2014 and was put on a wait list. On June 16™, 2014 she was notified that she
had received the incentive with an installation deadline of June 26", 2015. Ms. Christensen paid the
$500.00 fee required by Portland General Electric with the intention of installing the array in the spring
of 2015. Dynamic Power Innovation forwarded her the Portland General Electric Interconnection
application, Portland General Electric agreement and all the necessary supporting forms. | requested she
sign them and forward them to the address noted on the forms. These documents were never sent to
Portland General Electric. Ms. Christensen was never notified that she had not met the two month
deadline for the interconnection application and that she had been dropped from the program. Without
this information, Dynamic Power Innovation proceeded with the project, acquiring all the necessary
permits (permit # 5-172729-000-00RS),and parts to start the installation in June of 2015. The project
was completed and an approved final inspection was performed by the City of Portland on June 16™,
2015. Dynamic Power Innovation sent the completed inspection results to Portland General Electric and
was informed that Ms. Christensen had been dropped from the program.

Ms. Christensen is very excited about being a partner in PGE’s solar program. She has pursued the
project in good faith and did not realize that the forms had not been submitted in a timely manner.



Dynamic Power Innovation respectfully requests a waiver of rules to allow Ms. Christensen to be
reinstated into the program and to forward her signed interconnection agreement now.
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Dee Kopczynski

Operations Manager, Dynamic Power Innovation
503-857-0416

dee@dpisolar.com



